. DEWS FLEWS & NEWS

A Publication for the Members of the Lenape Bulldog Club of PA.
Alicensed AKC Club and proud member club of the Bulldog Club of
OFFICERS 2016 America, Division I.

President: Bob Gilmour
610-495-5099

MEETING INFORMATION NEXT MEETING DATE
Vice President: Steve Aikman | The LBCP meetings are the 3rd
610-804-8808 Friday each month except for March 18th, 2016
S Debbie W July and August. 1714 State Hill
ecretary: Debbie Wurster :
374 S Genoa Avenue Road, Reading PA 19610. UPCOMING DATES
Egg Harbor C]ty' N]J 08215 Aprll 16, 2016 Bark for Life
570-706-5529 DIRECTIONS: September 17,2916
Pottstown Pet Fair.
Treasurer: Bonnie Baxter FROM 422 W: Follow 422 W (Do not Jan 27, 28 &29, 2017 show
18 Hawkeye Drive take Business route). Continue to dat ’ ’
Royersford, PA 19468 Wyomissing Blvd. exit. At top of ramp ates.
610-608-0142 turn left. Go to 15t traffic light and turn
right. Go to the stop sign and turn
BOARD right. Go to next traffic light and turn

left. Go through the shopping mail
Cynthia Mabry 610-495-5099 | area to the end at the traffic light

Jane Nigrelli 610-653-7233 (State Hill Rd) turn right - Giannotti’s
Susan Coleman 610-750-4167 | is on the left.

FROM PA TURNPIKE: Exit at

€ o Morgantown exit. Take route [76 N to
EDITORIAL POLICY: All RT 422 W and follow directions from
opinions expressed in Dews, agove_
Flews & News are of the
author. Any articles or

graphics may be reproduced CLUB NEWS

providing credit is given to the

original author and/or The Pottstown Bark For Life is coming up. We usually get there about
publication. All readers are 730-800 am as we need to set up the booth. We hope that those who

warned to obtain theadvice of | o) J¢vend will come out and help the Club.
a veterinarian prior to giving

any medications or treatments We discussed some ideas for the 2017 show and had a

to their pets as any article may recommendation for judges. More discussions will be held at this
suggest. meeting so plan to come out and participate in these important
decisions

The meetings are a good place to come out and bring you helpful and
positive ideas. We need you expertise and in put to make the Club grow.
Meeting ideas are always welcome and needed.

The Club is looking for a place to store the trailer so if you can do so
please let us know ASAP.

The AKC has closed out the 2016 shows and we are waiting for Rau to
close out the financial piece and mail us a check so we can have a full
show report ASAP.




